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As a school board member, taking funds from an already underfunded system is not 

sustainable.  While the intent is great, our legislature and governor need to focus on 

sustainable funding for our K-12 schools.  Currently, the legislature isn't even funding 

K-12 schools at the level necessary to provide every student with an opportunity to 

learn and grow. Part of being a volunteer, means that we as board members are not 

influenced in any way by compensation from the school district, and can make 

objective decisions with the student learning and growth at the forefront of every 

conversation.  I'm a no on this proposed bill.  


